

Dear Students and Guardians,

This letter is to review the guidelines that will be upheld at Knott's Berry Farm with the understanding that failure to abide by these rules can result in disciplinary action from Knott's Berry Farm security and/or Buena Park Police Department, and additional consequences at school, including not being able to participate in the last day BBQ at Luiseño. If any of the following occur, guardians will be called, and will be required to pick the student up at Knott's. Please review these guidelines with your student prior to signing.

- 1. There is zero tolerance for the following:
 - Line jumping or saving places
 - Profanity
 - Vandalism
 - Fighting
 - Alcohol/drug possession (including vapes, wax pens, etc)
- 2. Appropriate clothing, dress code will still be enforced.
- 3. No outside food is allowed inside the park.

A signature below will confirm that both students and guardians have read this letter and agree to all guidelines.

Guardian Name:	Signature:
Contact phone numbers for day of event:	1.)
	2.)
Student Name:	Signature:

Return no later than May 7, 2025